
Sandra Returns to Uganda

In July, Sandra returned to Uganda with a mission team 
from her church. This was the first time she has been back 
in the country that captured her heart in a number of 
years. The ladies team taught 8 different Conferences on 2 
Islands and 6 villages around Jinja and Pallisa. Most of the 
churches had been planted by men who attended Uganda 
Baptist Seminary. The people on the islands do not have 
running water or electricity, and most never leave their 
home on Lake Victoria for their entire lives. This was a 
unique opportunity for believers to be encouraged and the 
lost to hear the Gospel.

Visiting the Women’s Prison

During the trip, the team visited the Ugandan 
prison in Jinja. Sandra previously led a weekly 
bible study in the women’s prison, so it was 
good to find that the prison was still open to 
people coming in to teach the gospel. Praise 
God for that opportunity. Please pray that the 
Lord continues to keep that door open for future 
ministry.
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Teaching at Conferences

During these conferences, part of the team taught the pastors, while 
Sandra and other women leaders taught ladies from Titus Chapter 2. 
The lesson addressed how to live out being a godly woman under 
God’s grace, and producing good works through the grace of God.

Everyone who attended the conference received the book of Titus in 
the Ugandan language. They had multiple translators and multiple 
languages teaching to a variety of people groups. These books will 
likely be the only bibles they will ever receive. 

Some of the women saved at a conference



The Legacy of Teaching

The team visited Uganda Baptist Seminary and ministered to the 
students at Chapel. Sandra visited many past students that Karl 
taught. These students are now pastors and leaders in their 
communities. This is why JKD Evangelism partners with UBS.

In the photo above, we see Robert, Moses & Agustav who were in 
the original group taught by Karl. These men are now leaders at the 
seminary. Moses and Agustav were the first group of students from 
UBS to be able to graduate from Southeastern Theological Seminary 
in the US and become certified to teach at Uganda Baptist Seminary. 
Their funding was provided by donors to JKD Evangelism. It is a 
blessing to see that the seeds that were planted by you have 
continued to produce much fruit through the years

This legacy of training and teaching people allows us to see these 
students take on leadership roles to disciple others, furthering and 
expanding the work of God as the Word instructs in II Timothy 2:2.

Thank you for your continued support and prayers.

A Note from John Karl

John 14:12-13 Verily, verily, I say unto you, He that believeth on me, the works that I do shall he 
do also; and greater works than these shall he do; because I go unto my Father. 13 And 
whatsoever ye shall ask in my name, that will I do, that the Father may be glorified in the Son. 

The call from God for all of us to Go is NOW!
The time for "greater" is NOW!
The time for loosing captives is NOW!
The time for healing broken hearts is NOW!
The time for delivering the oppressed is NOW!

Today is the day of salvation for Uganda if we will go or send those that can go.

Thank you for your support, and for keeping the main thing the main thing.

6904 Ritter Lane
Fort Worth, TX 76137
817.233.4569

©2024 John Karl Davis Evangelism, Inc. All rights reserved.

Family Update

This August, Kyle and Wendy said 
goodbye to a group of graduating seniors 
that they have been leading in small group 
for seven years. The class (shown above) 
have grown into impressive young men 
and women of God, and they’re excited to 
see where they end up next. Kyle and 
Wendy have now gone back down to lead 
the sixth grade class, which includes their 
youngest son, Emerson.

This fall, Kyle, Wendy, and the kids will 
continue with homeschooling and 
attending the co-op where Kyle teaches 
and Wendy serves on the board of 
directors. 


